MESSAGE FROM CHAIRMAN & MANAGING DIRECTOR, IREDA:

Dear IREDAN:S,

I am happy to know that this year, IREDA will observe "Vigilance Awareness Week" from
28" October to 3" November 2024. This period, part of a larger campaign running from 16"
August to 15" November, encourages us all to reaffirm our commitment to upholding integrity
and transparency within our organization.

The theme for Vigilance Awareness Week 2024, “@eaf-st @i d@¥hfd & g &1 aqfg”’/

“Culture of Integrity for Nation's Prosperity” suitably reflects our shared mission to foster
a culture supported in honesty and ethical conduct. Integrity is not just a value but a guiding
principle that strengthens the trust and consistency within our organization. It serves as a
foundation for all our actions, from decision-making to everyday interactions.

We all IREDA family members are committed to create an environment where transparency
and accountability are not just ideals but are woven into the fabric of our daily operations. We
have at our disposal a range of tools, such as E-office, Online customer Portal, CSR Portal,
GeM Portal, Employee Portal, and System improvements in technology-driven processes, all
of which help in promoting transparency and accountability in our business dealings. These
measures ensure that we remain committed in our commitment to ethical practices.

During Vigilance Awareness Week 2024, our Vigilance Department has planned various
activities and competitions for employees and their wards that highlight the importance of
integrity. I encourage all colleagues and their wards to participate actively, in these events.
These events offer us an opportunity to reflect on the significance of ethical behaviour and to
inspire a sense of responsibility that extends beyond our professional lives.

As we come together to observe this week, I extend my warmest greetings to each of you. Let
us embrace this theme and make it a part of our everyday lives, not only to support the
prosperity of our nation but also to contribute to the growth and success of IREDA. By
fostering a Culture of Integrity, we are investing in a future where our organization continues
to be recognized for its commitment to ethical excellence and highest standards of corporate
governance.

Let us work together to make IREDA a beacon of integrity and transparency.

Jai Hind!

A

Pradip Kumar Das
Chairman & Managing Director




